
 

Contact MVP with questions: 

 
Contact your MVP Professional Relations Representative. 

 
Call the MVP Customer Care Center for Provider Services at 1-800-684-9286 

 
Chat with us! Visit mvphealthcare.com/Providers and click the Live Chat red circle on the bottom right. 

 To view all communications, visit mvphealthcare.com/FastFax 

 

 

October 22, 2024 – 2024.45 

 

 

 

Healthy Practices Newsletter is Now Available 

Visit mvphealthcare.com/HP to access the MVP Health Care® (MVP) Fall 2024 digital newsletter. 

In this issue, you will find the following information and topics: 

Changes to Medicare Part D Prescription Coverage in 2025                                                                                                 

As we head into the Medicare Annual Open Enrollment period, it is important to review changes coming to prescription 

drug coverage in 2025.  

UVM Health Advantage Plan Will No Longer Be Offered in Vermont Starting January 1, 2025.                                    

Effective January 1, 2025, MVP and the University of Vermont Health Network (UVMHN), will no longer offer our Medicare 

Advantage (MA) plan in Vermont. Learn more about the next steps for impacted Members.  

Let’s Share Information to Benefit Your Patients.                                                                                                                 

MVP is asking Providers to take part in a brief survey to assess how our Medical and Behavioral Health Providers share 

information in support of our Members.  

Provider Policies and Payment Policies Effective October 1, 2024.                                                                                         

MVP Provider Policies and Payment Policies includes revisions on operational procedures, plan type offerings, and clinical 

programs. Please review policies that have been updated effective October 1, 2024.  

Prior Authorization Request for Medicare Advantage Members.                                                                                                

MVP has received requests for services that do not require prior authorization. Please review the top five requested 

services that do not require prior authorization for any MVP Member when performed by Participating Providers.  

Part D Prescription Benefit Information.                                                                                                                                      

Please review tips that will help our Medicare Members to save time, money, and to stay healthy while filling their 

prescriptions.  

2024–2025 Influenza (Flu) Season.                                                                                                                                               

Review tips for helping our Members to understand the importance of getting vaccinated for the flu this fall.  

October is Breast Cancer Awareness Month: Documentation and coding tips for Providers.                                                      

As Breast Cancer Awareness month is upon us, it is a perfect time to review best practices in coding and documentation.  

Prevent Diabetic Retinopathy.                                                                                                                                                          

Diabetic retinopathy (DR) is an important cause of visual morbidity and the leading cause of blindness among working-

age American adults. Please review tips for how to discuss the importance of scheduling eye exams with patients with 

diabetes.  

 

This communication should be viewed by: 

All MVP Providers, Clinical Staff, Front line staff, Facilities 
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